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Martin Noréus new Chief Risk Officer at
Swedbank
Swedbank has appointed Martin Noréus as the Group’s new Chief Risk Officer. He will
take on his role on 1 May 2026, and will join Swedbank’s Group Executive Committee on
that date.

Martin Noréus has extensive experience from both banking and finance as well as from the
public sector. Since 2020, he has held senior positions at Handelsbanken.

“I am pleased to welcome Martin to Swedbank. His broad knowledge and experience will be
important as Group Risk continues to develop the bank’s risk management,” says Jens
Henriksson, President and CEO of Swedbank.

Martin Noréus holds a Master of Science in Macroeconomics & Finance from HEC Lausanne
and a Bachelor of Science in Economics from Uppsala University.

“I am very much looking forward to joining Swedbank and continuing to develop the Group’s
work in the risk area,” says Martin Noréus.

Swedbank’s current Chief Risk Officer, Rolf Marquardt, will remain in his role until Martin
Noréus takes over, after which he will become a senior advisor.

“In May 2026, Rolf will pass on the torch as Group Risk enters its next phase. His insights and
expertise make him exceptionally well-suited as a senior advisor and for board work within our
companies. I look forward to continued good cooperation with Rolf,” says Jens Henriksson.
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Hannes Mård, Head of Press, phone +46 73 057 4195, e-mail hannes.mard@swedbank.se

Swedbank empowers the many people and businesses to create a better future. Our vision is a financially sound
and sustainable society. Swedbank Group is the leading bank with over 7 million retail customers and 550 000
corporate customers in our four home markets Sweden, Estonia, Latvia and Lithuania. Swedbank Group is also
present in other Nordic countries, the U.S. and China. Together we make your financial life easier. Find out more:
www.swedbank.com
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